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Vote by mail is an Oregon institution, and brought about from the will of the people. 

Removing it will negatively impact Oregonians, especially in rural areas, where most 

will not have access to go to voting centers close by. Many people do not have the 

ability to leave their work for many hours to a full day to participate in elections, and 

voting by mail gives so many access to cast their vote. 


